Save the Date!

Dear Colleagues,

We are excited to announce that a professional seminar titled **Innovations in Industry 4.0""
will take place on March 15, 2024, at the City Conference Center.

Please mark your calendars for this exciting opportunity to enhance your knowledge and network
with industry experts.

More details, including the agenda and registration information, will follow soon.
Best regards,

The Seminar Organizing Committee



